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D R O P   S P O T  

It has been a very busy week here at Dropmore!  
On Tuesday we had our poetry competition, all the 
children were very brave and performed well. Our 
judges Mrs Greenfield and Mrs Sutton found it very 
difficult to choose the winners. Well done to Harrison, 
Harper and Diya for winning this year. 
On Thursday it was World Book Day! The children 
were invited to dress as their favourite hero and we 
had some amazing costumes! The children were 
treated to a fun day, with a staff performance of 
Robin Hood in the morning, followed by book sale 
kindly organised by the PTA. In the afternoon, the 
children broke into small groups for reading sessions. 
A big thank you to all the parents who came along to 
help throughout the day. Well done to Thomas, 
Varon and Ava for winning best homemade costume. 
Well done to Wren, Veronica and Sohani for winning 
the most original costume. It was very hard to choose 
and we appreciate all the effort that was made. 
As part of their new topic ‘My Local Area’, Reception 
have looked at the features of Dropmore school 
including our pond. There was also much excitement 
when they found the school on Google Earth! For 
maths this week, the children have explored how we 
measure height and enjoyed using metre sticks to 
measure areas of our playground. 
Year 1 have had fun exploring repeating patterns and 
rhymes with Micheal Rosen's poem Down Behind the 
Dustbin. In maths they have started place value in 
50, building 2-digit numbers in 10s and ones. The 
class have also been learning about how we welcome 
important visitors in their RE lessons. 
This week Year 2 have had an exciting time finishing 
their written poems and taking part in the poetry 
competition. The class have continued with their times 
table learning and practised the division facts 
alongside these. They had a fantastic World Book 
Day and enjoyed taking part in a live lesson with 
children across the country. This involved drawing a 
picture of Dave the Pigeon! Year 2 also designed their 
own National Book Token for the World Book Day 
competition and have brought them home to be 
posted in, if the children wish to.  
It was wonderful to see many of you for parents 
evening, we hope you found it useful and informative. 
We have our trip to the RDA next week to look 
forward to. We hope you all have a wonderful 
weekend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

 Friday 10th: RDA School 
Trip! 
 
 

 
House Captains for this term 

 
Poetry Competition finalists 

 
World Book Day 2023 

Designing superhero masks 
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AWARD 
 

 Rose for finding my butterfly 
sequin in the garden  
From Puran 

 
 Matteo for putting away my 

book 
From Varon 
 

 
 

 

 
Sienna  

For super effort in her factfile 
 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 

 
Ronan  

For good questioning and problem 
solving 

 

 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 
 
Reception: Indy, for always being 
ready to learn and showing 
enthusiasm 
 
Year 1: Misha, for his progress in 
phonics 
 
Year 2: Hamdan, for his effort in 
handwriting 
 

 

 Oscar 1st 

 Harper 1st  

 Eloise 5th 
 

 

LUNCH MENU 
Please click here for the lunch 

menu for the week ahead. 
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